
 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 8.09.17 

We have had a fantastic first week in our new Reception classes! 

Each week we will send home a learning slip to explain to parents and carers what we will be focusing 

on the following week. 

Next week our learning will continue to focus on getting to know our new classmates and routines in 

Reception! 

We will be:  

- Meeting a range of different adults who work in our school and finding out what they do. 
- Thinking about how we can be good friends to other children in the class. 
- Practising our number formation. 
- Trying lots of different activities which we can complete independently when we start our Guided   
Reading sessions in a few weeks! 
 

 Don’t forget to bring in spare labelled clothes for your child in case there are any accidents or 
they get wet outside.  Thank you! 
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